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Jenny,

Attached is a markup of WTD's document with the table of 'challenges and opportunities' and 'major
policy questions.'  I've highlighted the 'MPQ's' according to whether I view them as a high level policy
question for RWQC (pink) or an operational policy question more appropriate for WMPAAC (orange). 
I also took a stab at marking my top 5 that I would hope RWQC review first.

Have a great weekend and holiday!
John

John McClellan, PE
General Manager
Alderwood Water & Wastewater District
3626 156th St SW, Lynnwood WA 98087
(425) 743-4605 | www.awwd.com
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